PASSPORTS (NSIA) Minutes

April 22, 2009


President Marles Bradley called the meeting to order at 7:18 p.m. at the home of Tricia Carleton.  Mary Sallee, Steve and Joan Kaplan and Richard and Tricia Carleton attended.  


The minutes were corrected to show that Tony Bradley volunteered to call barbecue restaurants to get prices for our reception meal for the Italians.


Joan reported that we have $3359.05 + $185 in dues.


We now know the other person who will be coming from Italy fo7r the visit.  In addition to the Vice Mayor, Giuseppe Marconi, Alessandro Caporali (Assessor to International Community Policies of Municipality of Arezzo).  We will have a dinner reception for them on Thursday, May 7. 


Plans for the Italy dinner reception:    

· $300 for John Arnold Band – Blue Grass Trio

· Invitation printing – design MNTC

· Food – JR's former caterer $12.75/person  $3-400.00  Kim Torres  Richard moved Mary seconded, all agreed

· Tony got bids from Rudy's, Ray's – no response, Van's – same as the others.

· Invitations will have rsvp on it to the e-mail address.

· Chairs – members will bring – wait for the weather and # who RSVP.

· Gifts – Firehouse Joan moved, Richard seconded painted feathers (rose rocks, postage pins we already have)

· Need translator (Circe Sturm)

· 6:30-8:30 Do we need a microphone – Mary has one she can bring.  If the weather is good and we can be outside, we may need to bring lawn or folding chairs.  Be there to set up chairs at 5:30.

Tricia found out from Carol Coles at the City office, that the vendors we use must have a W9 form on file with the City to be paid by them.  They also must have a tax ID number, that may be their social security number.  They also need to turn in an invoice and it will be 5 days before they will be paid by the City.  They may turn it in before the event.  

Discussion of plans of our itinerary for the Italian visitors

Thursday morning- visit Norman school and city offices

Lunch- Norman Rotary Club meeting at First Christian Church

Thursday afternoon – 

· tour Bergey's Windpower

· (maybe place that carves forms for molds used at foundry?)
·  Foundry

· Sooner Theatre – Italian who built it  


Steve will contact and find out how much time they will need

Other possibilities:

· Wynan's – for a good expresso

· Family Y?
· Moore Norman Technology Center? 

· Check to see if they're going to Sam Noble.  

· Carbon Nannotubes company?


Marles will try to get more definite list from the OU itinerary to help our planning.

Photo Contest


We got more fliers out this year,and it's already been in the paper, so hopefully, there will be more participation this year.  If anyone can post fliers at any businesses, we could use your help.  Tricia can email it to you or you can go to our website at http://passports.pbwiki.com to download the information.  


We will accept entries at Native Roots Market from 3-7:00 p.m. On Monday and Wednesday, May 4 & 5.   If anyone can go to the store and check them in at those times, please let Tricia know as soon as possible.  We will host the judges Wed., May 6 at 5:30 p.m.  Joan said they will let the judges choose a drink from their coolers.  Mary Sallee will bake brownies for the judges to take home with them as a thank you.  


For the Artists' Reception on Friday, May 8, the club will purchase drinks from Native Roots.  We'll estimate $25 from our treasury for this.  Mary and Tricia will bring cups for drinks. Mary volunteered to bring goodies and we would like for any other members who can to provide something for the reception.  You don't have to be there but we encourage PASSPORTS members to come by and see the exhibit.


Tricia contacted Kelli Jepson with ASAP sign makers to get name tags for $5.90 + tax each.  She can have them for us by May 4 or 5.  Members need to let us know if they would like one so we can order them.  They will have the new passports logo on it you can find on our website.  Tricia also contacted Carol McCreary of the OKC Camera Club to reserve the display racks for the contest. She will pick them up and return them.  


Marles will get a new application for membership ready to have available for the reception and exhibit. We also would like to have a slide show of photos from our Sister Cities so that people may see what they look like.  If anyone has any that they would like to share with us so they might be included, please send them to Tricia or Marles at our e-mail address below.  If you have pictures that are not digital, if you can get them to Tricia, she can scan them to put in the slide show.     


Marles contacted the International Sister City organization to find out the process for adding a Sister City.  She was told that we only need the permission of our other Sister Cities if they are in the same country as the new one.  After some discussion, Tricia moved that we table the Sister City agreement for now.  Mary seconded it and all agreed.  


Our next meeting will be Friday, June 5 at 11:30 a.m. perhaps at Blu's in one of their rooms.


Marles adjourned the meeting at 8:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, 

Tricia Carleton

Secretary

405 613-5983

normansistercities@yahoo.com 

